
 March 21st, 2023 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The Ohio State Men’s Rugby Club has recently been in contact with SOK Global Sports 

regarding their proposed plans for the renovation of the Kuntz Sports Complex on West 16th  

Street in Indianapolis, IN. 

In the interest of growing our sport in the Midwest and nationwide, the youth, collegiate, and 

professional rugby opportunities brought forth by this project excite our group. Upon completion 

of this project, our group would be interested in programming matches, youth clinics, 

championship events, and tournaments (subject to the cost of rental) at this world class rugby 

facility.  

We offer our full support to SOK Global Sports and the City of Indianapolis in bringing this 

project to life.  

 

Kind Regards,  

John Meek 

 

President, Ohio State Men’s Rugby Club 

 

 


